

TOWER VIEWS February 14, 2013

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. · Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 · www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF

Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader Rev. Carl Whitacre - Pastor Emeritus

free for a price

i went to school and learned what I could. I played baseball in the city park. i checked out books From from the public library. Pastor's Pen i ate regular meals that mom prepared. i was promised a place in heaven. all these things were free to me, but somebody paid, and i am grateful.

d maggi

Next Sunday Sermon Text Luke 22: 24-27









Gene Bollin, Cheryl Bell, Elizabeth Ann Hutcherson and our Jamaica Mission Team

Serving in the U.S. Military Tiffany Cox - US Marines

Let us remember our world's leaders in our prayers.

The Cub Scouts need our help! The local cub scouts have a day camp over the summer and are in need of neck ties. Any old ties that you do not use will work, does not matter the size, color, or pattern. They need 170 for projects during camp. Feel free to bring your old unused ties to the church office and we will get them to the Cub Scouts!

Let's Talk About Summer Church Camp-The United Methodist Missouri Conference camping for 2013 offers a diverse listing of events for campers and sometimes parents to join in as well.



Complete camping schedules are posted on the door of Jennifer's office or you can go to www.mocamps.org and explore your options.

The church will pay one half of the camp fee for all children who are members of the church or whose parents are members. Please contact the church office prior to registration so that a church voucher number can be obtained for payment.



Jamaica Mission Trip February 9 - February 16

Please keep the Jamaica Mission team in your prayers.

Kent Cable Don Turner Mackenzie Charles Julie Frazier Patrick Griffey Russel Hendrick Claire Lowe Ragaen Pitts

Mary Jo Cable Susan Turner Micah Charles Kelly Griffey Eric Hankins Sharon Hendrick Amber Lowe

Chris Mantonya

David Graham Jill Ballard Kim Daugherty Kevin Griffey Rachel Hankins Lauren Pierce

Ryan Pitts Stacy Pitts Shauna Townsend Christina Greathouse

Calendar of Events

Sunday, February 17

** First Sunday in Lent **

8:30 - Early Worship

9:00 - Continental Breakfast

9:30 - Sunday School

10:30 - Morning Worship

Monday, February 18

Church Office Closed

6:00 - Handbells

Wednesday, February 20

12:00 - Lenten Service

3:00 - UMYF

3:30 - Angelus Choir

6:00 - Chancel Band

7:00 - Chancel Choir

Saturday, February 23

8:00 - UMM Breakfast, Golden Corral



Worship Assistants



Greeters- Chuck and Melva Peterson

Jack and Jenny Viar

Ushers - Roy and Donna Stern

Gathering Music - 8:30 - David Cummings

10:30 - Marnie Bellamy

Children's Sermon-Debbie Mitchel

Acolytes - Paul Shields and Cole Heistand



Confirmation Class Begins February 17

The confirmation class this year will include all sixth graders, plus anyone else who would like to go through confirmation. The class will meet in the Pastor's Study during the Sunday School hour from February 17 through March 10. On Sunday, March 17 the Confirmands and their parents will be invited to breakfast in the gym at 9:30 a.m. Following the breakfast, the Confirmation Service will be held in the Sanctuary at 10:30 a.m.

Please call the church office at 885-5597 if you are interested in participating in this year's Confirmation Class.

Special Lenten Services Wednesdays through Lent

Each Wednesday at 12:00 noon through March 20, we will gather in the chapel for scripture, song and the sacrament of Holy Communion. Our hope is that this sacrifice of praise will enliven our Lenten journey from death toward life.

(There will be no Pastor's Bible Study on these days)



The Church Family offers our sympathy to Earlene Hull and family. Earlene lost her sister, Darlene Goosey on January 31, 2013.

We would also like to say congratulations to Billy and Earlene on being blessed with a new great grandson, Rowan James Duffey, born February 1, 2013.

Pastor Maggi and the Clinton United Methodist Congregation,



We would like to thank the church for your continued thoughts and prayers for our mother Connie Smith Mize. We have had such an overwhelming amount of support from the Clinton community the past few weeks and we wanted to take a few moments to recognize all of you. Thank you again.

-Kent, Marci Fandrich and boys & Chris and Heather Moore



What a great year of giving!!

F.A.I.T.H. Inc. and the

Outreach Committee wish to thank
you for your support in 2012.

In 2013 F.A.I.T.H. will

continue to need your assistance. At the present time they need body shampoo, hair shampoo, conditioner, hairy spray and toilet tissue. Your donation placed in the F.A.I.T.H. donation box in the Green Room would certainly be appreciated!

- The Outreach Committee